‘ Bronx Community
Guardianship Network, Inc

ANNOUNCEMENT
October 28,2022
To the Bronx Community:

Bronx Community Guardianship Network, Inc. wishes to announce the retirement of its long-
time President/Director, Philip Conran. Phil, along with Becky Bigio, NP-P, Co-President and
Richard S, Weisman, Esq., was integral in the founding of BCGN and he guided the organization
from the earliest days, when it wasn't clear whether a non-profit Guardianship organization in the
Bronx could even survive, much less grow into the stable and effective organization it has
become. Having helped guide BCGN through the turmoil of the Covid-19 pandemic, Phil has
decided that the time has come, after nearly 12 years of service, to step aside. We thank him for
his many contributions, and we wish him well in his future endeavors.

We are pleased to announce that we have elevated Patricia Hennessy, LMSW to the position of
President. Mrs. Hennessy has over 20 years of guardianship experience and we are confident in
her ability to lead BCGN.

Please note BCGN’s new address is:

Bronx Community Guardianship Network, Inc.
311 City Island Avenue

Bronx, NY 10464

Mail may be sent to:

Bronx Community Guardianship Network, Inc.
Post Office Box 206

Bronx, NY 10464

The following will remain the same:

Office phone number: 718-708-6700;

Office fax number: 718-708-6699; and

Team email addresses

Thank you for your ongoing support of BCGN's mission to provide high quality guardianship
services to the Bronx's most vulnerable residents.

Best regards,

The Board of Directors of Bronx Community Guardianship Network, Inc.



